Cresthaven Elementary
2024-2025

Dear Cresthaven Families,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! | am filled with excitement as we prepare to embark on
a new school year at Cresthaven Elementary, Home of the Koalas! It is with immense joy that |
extend a warm welcome to our returning students, families, and staff, as well as extending a
sincere greeting to our newest members joining the Cresthaven family. A KOALA-TY
experience is waiting for you!

We are excited to begin another amazing year full of hope and Cresthaven pride. The 2023-2024
school year was a year of growth and high expectations for all. Cresthaven Elementary was able

to officially earn a proud “B”* school rating! We could not have accomplished this without our

scholars, teachers, staff, and community stakeholders. Your continued support is what we need
to get to the next level in earning an Al

| want to express my gratitude for your support and dedication you have shown to our school
community over the years. Together, we have created an environment that fosters learning,
growth, and a sense of belonging for all.

In the spirit of collaboration, we encourage open communication between home and school. We
value your insights, ideas, and involvement in your child's education journey. Our doors are
always open, and we welcome your active participation in school events, meetings, and volunteer
opportunities.

At Cresthaven, we are committed to providing our students with a high-quality education that
meets your child needs while doing so in a safe environment, this is embedded through
Kindness, Opportunity, Astute, Loyalty, and Awareness: the KOALA way!

Thank you for entrusting us with the education and well-being of your child. Together, we will
continue to make Cresthaven Elementary a place where every student thrives and roars with
Koala pride!



